
I oppose SB583. Currently all dairies are regulated under CAFO rules, they cannot operate without an Animal Waste Management 
Plan describing how they are managing their waste water to protect water quality, animal welfare and public health. Dairy farmers 
take care of the environment and their animals because their livelihood depends on it. If a dairy wants to expand, it is a transparent 
process, with opportunity for input from everyone. Regular dairy inspections insure all rules are followed. 


